From: -

Sent: 30 December 2015 16:59

To: Peres Da Costa, David

Cc: I
Subject: Fw: OBJECTION

Dear Mr. Peres de Costa,

I am writing in support of the objection sent by Mr Nigel
Pearce to this proposed development. I would endorse
everything he has said.

we objected to the original proposal which would have had very
adverse implications for our street, and if anything this
current proposal seems worse.

I hope you will take heed and reject this application.

Yours Sincerely,
Harriett Goldenberg
31la Buckland Crescent
London Nw3 5D3J



